
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council  
 
From:  Lisa Nocerini, City Manager  
 
RE: Approval of a date/time for a workshop with Flywheel Companies 

(Ryan Kilpatrick)  
 
Date:   July 1, 2024    

 

As you will recall, the City Council approved contracting with Ryan Kilpatrick, owner of 
Flywheel Companies to hold a workshop with the council to discuss a plan to explore 
possible options to study affordable/attainable/workforce housing in the City of Douglas.  
 
The workshop is a necessary first step in determining the direction the City Council 
would like to take in this exploratory phase. I am requesting your consideration for one 
of the following dates/times for the workshop below:  
 
Monday, July 15th, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Monday, July 22nd, 2024, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
I feel that the workshop will require approximately two hours and will be open to the 
public.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Recommended Motion: Motion to approve the date of (July 15th at 5:00 p.m. or July 22nd 
at 5:30 p.m.) for a workshop with Flywheel Companies to start discussions about 
affordable/attainable/workforce housing options in the City of Douglas.   
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